
JUSTICE VIKRAMAJIT SEN 
Office: Administrator, DDCA, Feroz Shah Kotla Stadium 

E-mail: justicesen.ddca@gmail.com 
 
 
JVS/DDCA/29/2017                  17th May 2017  
 

DIRECTION NO. 13 
  
The Administrator received fifteen proposals from reputed organization/firms 
which were opened on 16th May 2017. In consultation with Mr. I P Singh, the audit 
of the accounts of DDCA from 2012-2015 has been awarded to GS Mathur and 
Company. G S Mathur and Company is requested to immediately start the audit and 
submit a report within three months. Kindly put this on the Notice Board.  
 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Justice (Retd.) Vikramajit Sen 
  


